Extension Intern Program

Offers Opportunities
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The summer intern program is a win-win situation for Kentucky young people and the Cooperative Extension Service.  It gives students a positive glimpse into an Extension career, while providing CES with a group of beneficial employees who may fill future professional Extension positions.


Did you know that about 25 percent of our current Extension professionals participated in the intern program?

College juniors and seniors are preferred for the Summer Intern Program.  Those majoring in areas relating to agriculture and family and consumer sciences are needed to work in these areas.  Interns working in 4-H Youth Development can have these or a variety of other majors.


Interns will interact a great deal with the public in their professional roles at county Extension offices.  These activities may include giving presentations, participating in Extension-sponsored meetings and field days, attending a week of 4-H camp, helping at county fairs or developing materials to promote educational programming. 


A summer co-op experience is another summer option for students. They can obtain college credit but will not be paid.  Co-op students usually work 40 hours a week.   


For more information on the summer student intern and co-op programs, contact the UK College of Agriculture Personnel Office at 859-257-1727.

You also can obtain information on these programs and other educational opportunities available through Kentucky 4-H Youth Development, by contacting the (County Name) Cooperative Extension Service.  4-H is a community of young people across America learning leadership, citizenship and life skills.


Educational programs of the University of Kentucky Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, age, sex, religion, disability or national origin.
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